
News letter        

Febr 2022          
Romania - Voivodeni 
 

Dear Friends and 

Suppporters, 
 
 

             

          
 

The SB Foundation has been able to help Gall Lajos by giving money for an electric wheel chair, which he 

needed, since he had to amputate both legs. He sends a warm Thank You to everyone who supports the 

Foundation’s work. 

 

The priest Denes Csaba sent an email wondering if 

the Foundation could assist in helping to buy food 

and firewood for those in the most need. Denes 

wrote that, when it is minus 23 degrees Celsius it is 

difficult for those who only have a blanket to keep 

warm. 

 

Thanks to the Foundation’s help he succeeded in 

sharing food packages and firewood to 150 people. 
 

 
 

              
 

We are happy to have been able to make it somewhat better for some people and thank our donors for their faithful 

support. 
                            

 Greetings from the SB Foundation and all of us board members, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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